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Dear Mr./Mrs. President, 

 
 

We would like to inform you about the newest developments. 
 

1. ECM MANRESA 2020 
 

European Championship of Magic 

from 1st to 5th July 2020 
 

The following artists have already been booked: 
 

KENRIS MURAT, DANNY DAORTIZ, PERE RAFART, NIEK TAEKENS, 
JAANA, MORGAN + WEST, CIA. MAG EDGAR, TOPAS, STARMAN, 

NIKOLAY STRIEBEL, FELIX GUIYONET, REX, ENRIC MAGOO, ZION, 
GASTON FLORIN, MIHAJLO JANKOVIC, ZENAIDA… 

 
…and more coming soon. 
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Why register now for the European Championship of Magic in 
Manresa 2020? 

 
As the closing day is approaching, the registration fee is increasing as 

well. You will also get a better seat in the theatre if you register early. 

 
You will find all the information on the website: www.fism2020.eu. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

2. Competitor Registration for the ECM 
 

Do not forget to register for the competition. The deadline is on 
15/03/2020. 

 
You can find the contest form and the rules on the website: 

www.fism2020.eu. 

 
The form has to be signed by the competitor and the President of his/her 

society and then sent to: pwpwmagic636@gmail.com. 
 

The official confirmation that he/she is accepted will be sent out after the 
closing of the deadline. 

 
The 1st and 2nd Prize Winners at the ECM 2020 in Manresa will 

automatically be qualified for the WCM 2021 in Quebec. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.fism2020.eu/
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We recommend that a competitor does not wait for the 
last minute to sign up for the championship. 

 
 

 
Do not hesitate to contact us for more information. We will be happy to 

help you. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
3. Candidates for the next ECM 2023 

 
Candidates who would be interested in organizing the next ECM 2023 are 

still welcome. Please contact us. If you need some information, please let 
us know. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

4. EEB CONTRIBUTION 

 
As you know the General Assembly took a decision in 2014 about a 

contribution to the EEB. This contribution is 20 euros for a three-year-
period. In Manresa your society will have to pay the fee for the years 

2020–2023. 
 

Some societies still have not paid their contribution for the years 2014–
2020. Please be aware that your contribution has to be paid, especially if 

your society has a competitor and wants to vote at the next General 
Assembly in Manresa. 
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Thank you very much for your understanding and 

cooperation. See you in Manresa! 
 

 
 

 

5. General Assembly 2020 in Manresa 

 

You will have to vote for the European Executive Board in Manresa. If 
you have a candidate for the board, please send your application by 

December 31, 2019. 

 
There will also be a voting about the future qualification system for the 

European and World Championships. You have already received a short 
information mail. 

 
You will get all the information about the votings two months before the 

General Assembly. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Magical greetings, 

  

FISM 
European Executive Board 

 
 

 John Pye 
EEB President 

 

 


